
May 29, 2022 

During May, the Racial Justice Initiative of PSEC invites congregations to  
celebrate and recognize the unique gifts of Asian American & Pacific Islander 
(AAPI) people and cultures, and to hold them in prayer.  

Erina Kim-Eubanks is Co-Pastor and Director of Advocacy at Bethel  
Communities. Pastor Kim-Eubanks is Korean American and states:  “In the last 
decade, as I’ve grown in maturity and explored my sense of personal voice and 
identity, I’ve come to realize that to live into my Korean American identity is an 
act of resistance in this country, which was founded on white supremacy. And 
part of this resistance is to assert our dignity by making intentional space to 
remember our history, celebrate our cultures, and honor our ancestors and 
homelands”.  

We invite you to explore and celebrate the complex diversity of  
histories, cultures, languages, peoples and traditions that fall under the AAPI 
umbrella.  

From the PSEC Racial Justice Initiative 

Strengthen the Church Offering 

 have told a  remarkable story about the resilience of our 
churches and their leaders. 

 are beleaguered.   Leaders are traumatized. 

   But every day, and in countless ways, leaders in the church demonstrate the 
power of faith in the risen Christ as they embody the spirit of Paul himself who 
wrote that we will 'rejoice in all circumstances' and 'we do not grieve as those 
who have no hope.' 
   Two years into this pandemic, we struggle to name a more devastating season 
through 

 

 please help sustain the mission of the risen Christ, and 
 Church  of love, prayer, and generosity? 

- Rev. John Dorhauer,  General Minister & President of the  
                                                  United Church of Christ 


